
 

Upcoming Events 

 1/12 - Ready SET Read Dress 
Down 

 1/16 - No School - MLK Jr. Day 

 1/18 - HSA Meeting 6:00 

 1/20 - Ready SET Read / Bat-
tle of the Books 

 1/30 - 2/3 - Catholic Schools 
Week 

  

            NewsNotes 
               St. Mary’s Elementary School 1/4/2017

 
Happy Wednesday! 
 
I would like to welcome everybody back and I hope that you had a wonder-
ful Christmas. I am sure that Santa was good to all! 
 
The start of 2017 brings many exciting events to SME.  Ready, Set, Read 
on 1/20, Future City Competition on 1/21 and the Snowball Dance on 1/27 
are just a few of the events coming up.  I hope that many of you will be tak-
ing part in these events!  
 
This new year also gives us a chance to reflect on ourselves and think 
about any changes that we may want to make for the new year. We should 
always strive to be the best possible person that we can be. 
 
God's Peace and Love, 
Mrs. Kwitowski 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  SET is excited to announce the book titles for Battle of the Books 2017!  
   The event will be held on Friday, January 20 from 6-8pm 
 

 The titles for the 4th & 5th grade are:   The titles for the middle school are: 
 

 James and the Giant Peach by Roald Dahl  The Book Thief by Marcus Zusak 
 My Father's Dragon by Ruth Stiles Gannett  The Red Pyramid by Rick Riordan 
 Crash by Jerry Spinelli     Hatchet by Gary Paulsen 
 
Registration and team sign-ups have begun.  Please complete and send in the registration form 
which was sent home on 12/14. An electronic copy  is also available with today's NewsNotes, via 
email or through the SME website.  
 

 Students may sign up their teams of 1-4 members in the library.  You can check out the books at the school library.  SET pur-
chased three copies each of James and the Giant Peach, My Father's Dragon, and The Red Pyramid for the school li-
brary.  The school library also has five copes of The Book Thief, more than 20 copies of Crash, and 50 copies 
of Hatchet.  Happy Reading!!! Email any questions to jmwolford7473@yahoo.com. 

    

Battle of the Books 
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Reminders 

What are they up to? 

Star Saver Program 

Lancaster-Depew  FCU Star Saver Program is available to 
all students in grades K-6. Students will be able to set up 
a savings account with the Credit Union and make weekly 
deposits at school. We will have a deposit box, located in 
the main office, where deposits can be made once a 
week. There will be a ‘saver station’ where students will 
have the opportunity to redeem stickers they have earned 
from their deposits for prizes. The deposit dates will be 
every Monday.  
 
More information on this program is coming home in the 
blue folder today! 

Any & all emails regarding changes in dis-
missal/absences etc… need to be sent to 
both your child's teacher as well as Amanda 
Kuhn at secretary@smeschool.com. If a 
teacher is absent and emails are not sent to 
both parties, adjustments cannot be made 
appropriately.  

 

If your child is going home on the bus with a friend the follow-
ing steps must be taken as instructed by the district bus ga-
rages: 

 

 A Note from BOTH families must be received giving per-
mission to send and receive each student. The notes will 
be photocopied together to be given to the bus driver.  

 Students MUST reside in the same school district. Cross-
ing districts is prohibited by the transportation depart-
ments.  

More Living Nativity 
pictures…  

Congratulations to the 
girls' 7th & 8th basketball 
team for winning third 
place at the Immaculate 
Conception tournament! 
Margaret Nawojski was 
selected for the All-
Tournament Team. 
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